
 

Dear Children, 
 
Last year your school elf, Elfington, arrived in school alone but this year 
you have double trouble as he brings his friend Elliefington with him! 
We are about to enter the month of December, on the last night of 
November I will be sharing my green magic dust with your school elves.  
This will give them magic powers for the month. When no one else is in 
school, their magic powers will bring them alive! They will be able to look 
into classrooms to see what you have been doing. They have been sent from 
the North Pole to check you are all working hard and being kind to one 
another. Remember, you must never touch the elves, as they will lose their 
magic powers. Whilst your elves have been very carefully chosen, I have 
heard that they can be a little bit naughty so you may have to keep a very 
close eye on them! 
 
I can’t wait to hear how hard you are all working. 
 
Lots and lots of love 
 
Father Christmas 
 


